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FY22 Proposed Pesticide Code  

Public Notification 

  
What is the reason for the changes made to the existing Pesticide Code, GR-05-14? 

 

Regular amendments to the Code are required to ensure that its provisions are clear, concise, 

applicable, and defensible in a court of law. The Pesticide Code incorporates Federal pesticide 

laws through adoption by reference. Some Federal pesticide laws have undergone significant 

amendments since the implementation of GR-05-14.  As such, the Community’s Code must not 

conflict with and remain consistent with Community and Federal law regarding pesticide use. 

 

Where can I find the current Pesticide Code, GR-05-14? 

 

You may view or download a copy of the current code at: 

 

http://www.gricdeq.org/index.php/pesticide-control-office/regulatory/legislation 

 

You may also request that a hard copy be mailed to you from the Pesticide Control Office. 

 

 

How do I obtain a copy of the draft proposed Pesticide Code? 

 

You may view or download a copy of the proposed draft code at: 

 

https://www.gricdeq.org/index.php/education--outreach/public-notices 

 

 

How do I submit comments regarding the proposed Code? 

 

You may submit comments to the Pesticide Control Office via US Postal Service, or email them 

to the following addresses: 

 

PO Box 2139 

Sacaton, AZ  85147 

 

gric.pesticide.office@gric.nsn.us 
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